
Paperwork Reduction Act Statement 
 
This employment application system contains information collections that are covered by the 
Office of Management and Budget clearance number 3150-XXXX, which expires XX/XX/XXXX.  
The information provided will be used by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission to review and 
assess qualifications of applicants seeking employment through the Office of General Counsel 
Honor Law Graduate Program or Summer Internship Program.  The burden to the public for 
these voluntary information collections is estimated to average 1 hour per response, including 
the time for reviewing instructions, gathering the data needed, and completing and submitting 
the information collection.  Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect 
of these information collections, including suggestions for reducing the burden, to the 
Information Services Branch (T-5 F53), U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 
20555-0001, or by email to INFOCOLLECTS.RESOURCE@NRC.GOV; and to the Desk Officer, 
Office of Information and Regulatory Affairs, NEOB-10202, (3150-XXXX) Office of Management 
and Budget, Washington, DC 20503.  
 

Public Protection Notification 
 
The NRC may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a request for 
information or an information collection requirement unless the requesting document displays a 
currently valid OMB control number. 
 







 



 







 




